
Re the above development of renewal of existing toilet block, 

we the undersigned have no objections to this development.

Thank you for notifying us of this development.

John and Louise Callan
2 Hilltop Road Clareville.

My name is Louise Jane McLean Callan, not McLeod.

Sent: 7/07/2020 1:37:48 PM
Subject: DA2020/0648 lot 3 DP519006 25 Hudson Parade Avalon


